Welcome Message

Dear Colleagues,

The Japan Kawasaki Disease Research Center is honored to be a cosponsor
of the Ninth International Kawasaki Disease Symposium. The International
Kawasaki Disease Symposium has been held eight times, alternating between
Japan and the United States. This is the first time that it is being held in a
different venue, Taiwan, and it is a happy, new development. It means that

we can greet more participants from all over the world. This marks a new era for Kawasaki Disease

research.

We look forward very much to the success of this International Kawasaki Disease Symposium.
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Dr.Tomisaku Kawasaki, M.D., Ph.D.

Director, Japan Kawasaki Disease Research Center



